CPC2023-0805
Attachment 4

Community Association Response

July 03, 2023

Walker, Asia L.

From: Wade Belbin «<planning@renfrewyyc.ca>

Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 7:05 AM

To: Walker, Asia L.

Subject: [External] Re; LOC2023-0143 - request for comments

This Message Is From an External Sender
This message came from oulside your organization.

ATTENTION: Do not click links or open attachments from external senders unless you are certain it is safe to do so. Please
forward suspicious/concerning email o spam@calgary.ca

Hello Asia,

Apologies for missing the deadline, but thank you for reaching out.

Generally the CA Planning committee does not have any objection to this application.

However, while this specific location is not within our the approved heritage district, 8th Avenue is the gateway to Regal
Terrace which is a heritage community.

We would encourage the developer to take this into consideration while creating a building that suites their needs and
still reflects the historical aspect of the community

Thank you

_Wade Belbin

Renfrew Community Association Planning Director

On Wed, 28 Jun 2023 at 16:04, Walker, Asia L. <Asia.Walker@calgary.ca> wrote:
Hello there Wade,
Haope all is well. | wanted to touch base about LOC2023-0143 — land use amendment application at 602 8 AV NE in
Renfrew, from R-C2 to H-GO. The deadline for submission of comments is today - | wondered if you had any comments
for our consideration?
Please let me know at your convenience.

Thanks,

Asia

Asia Walker RPP | MCIP
Planner 2 — Community Planning

(she/her)
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